
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject line: Class of 2020: August 1 event at SLPHS canceled  

  
Class of 2020 and families: 

  
We had tentatively planned on providing an opportunity to gather for photos in Panther 
Stadium on Saturday, August 1. We are now canceling this event. Given the persistence of 
COVID-19 in our communities and social distancing and other guidelines required, we feel 
we cannot offer this opportunity in a way that ensures safety – and is still fun and enticing for 
graduates and their friends.   

  
We would welcome a chance to see members of the Class of 2020 together again. We also 
know we cannot host an event that in any way encourages people to behave in unsafe ways, 
as positive COVID-19 cases increase in our community. We’ll look for other 
opportunities to bring the class together again as restrictions are loosened.  

  
Thank you for your continued understanding as we all respond to this ongoing pandemic. We 
are incredibly proud of you, members of the Class of 2020, and we look forward to checking in 
with you occasionally as your journey continues. Be safe and be well. 

  
Matthew Boucher 
Principal  

 


